
From: Walsh, TRACY 

Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2013 11:11 AM 
To: Berlin, Steve 

Cc: DeLeon, Leah; Walsh, TRACY 
Subject: RE: London First Event - February 2013 

Steve, 
  
I am following up with you because Rosie has returned from her trip to London to attend a London First 
event, which brought to life the comparative challenges faced by other great cities in delivering world 
class air links.  London First is a business membership organization with around 200 members from 
London’s larger businesses, and their mission is to make London the best city in the world in which to do 
business. 
  
During the trip Rosie attended numerous meetings, including meetings with the UK Airport Commission, 
London First Executives and with the CEO’s of Heathrow, Schiphol and Gatwick airports.  She also spoke 
on a panel the night of February 25th.   The London First group paid for Rosie’s airfare and hotel, and her 
travel dates were February 22nd to February 27th.  
  
Please let me know if you need any additional information.  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Tracy L. Walsh 
Assistant to the Commissioner 
Chicago Department of Aviation 
 


